
Minutes for May 3, 2017 General Membership Meeting 

Pledge of Allegiance was led by Pres. Mary Cailey 

Welcome  to those present. No new members this month 

Under the Weather Barbara Gooch was at the meeting, is doing okay, and thanked all the members that 

brought food and otherwise helped out. 

Minutes from April meeting were read by Sec. Steve F. Moved, Seconded and Passed. 

Treasurers Report Tina D reported that the Club starting balance 5305.41, expenses 40.00 gift cards Culvers, 

213.99 stickers/totes, 51.49 tags for trailer 2 yrs, income (membership dues & 50/50) 140.00, ending balance 

5139.93, Show starting balance 9984.00, expenses 2133.02(hospitality for baskets 536.56, supplies 157.66, t 

shirts 1352.48, printing 86.32), income (entries and sponsors) 4120.00, ending balance 11970.98. M/S/P  

Car Show report was given by Byron G. Trophies were all sold. KRIM will be doing music. Awards and shirts 

have been ordered. Bobi is ready with games. 9 kids cars entering. Will be filling goodie bags May 9th. All other 

areas on track. 165 paid entries to date. 

Activities – Marti White reported the Movie of the Month would be on May 20th, “Snatched”, no lunch planned.  

Sandi G went over the activities.WOW luncheon will be May 11th @ 11:30 @ Randall House in Pine.  May 5th, 

First Friday on Main Street 5:00 - park at Main St. Animal Clinic, May 6th meeting @ 10:30 driving up to Pine to 

“Familia” for lunch. May 9th Mini Car Show @ High School, and of course the Beeline Cruise-in on the12th & 

13th. 

Newsletter – Margie F. Distributed directories. Needs write-ups for May events  

Prez Report: Mary said we will be having a mini- car show for the High School Auto students on Tuesday, May 

9th from 9:30-11:30. Bring your cars, talk to the kids, invite them to the show and to become members. Please 

wear your name badges. Volunteers still needed for the car show. Charity nomination forms need to be 

submitted for charities to receive show proceeds.  

Guest Speaker- Doug Johnson from Mobile Auto Detailing gave a presentation on paint maintenance and 

repair. 

Old Business from the floor – None 

New Business from the floor – None . 

Outstanding Member(s)- Carl Curtis was recognized as the outstanding member for his hard work on the 

Spring Barbeque and all the other events where he tirelessly helps. Thanks, Carl! 

50/50 Raffle was won by Al Isham - $56. 

M/S/P to Adjourn about 7:30 


